
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Charles J. Fuschillo Jr.

Senator Fuschillo Meets WITH Merokians During Merrick Street

Fair

CHARLES J. FUSCHILLO JR.  September 27, 2010

Photo caption: Senator Fuschillo is pictured as he speaks with some of the local residents who visited with

him during the Merrick Street Fair.

State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently participated in the annual Merrick

Street Fair, where he spoke with Merokians about a host of different issues and offered

information about various state programs and services.

In addition, Senator Fuschillo also collected nonperishable food and other items as part of

the food drive for veterans he is sponsoring with Long Island Cares. Throughout the

weekend, residents dropped off food, school supplies, personal care items, and household and



paper products to benefit Long Island Cares’ veterans outreach program. These items can

also be dropped off at Senator Fuschillo’s office at 5550 Merrick Road, Suite 205 in

Massapequa anytime before October 4  or at his booth at the Bellmore Street Fair (Bedfordth

Avenue and Wilson Avenue) October 2  and 3  between 11 am and 4 pm.nd rd

Residents who weren’t able to speak with Senator Fuschillo at the Merrick Street Fair but

have an issue they would like to share with him can call his office at 516-882-0630 or email

him at fuschill@nysenate.gov.
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